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LAKE WORTH RESIDENT SENTENCED ON TAX FRAUD CHARGES

August 28, 2008

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

R. Alexander Acosta, United States Attorney for the Southern District of Florida, and Michael E. Yasofsky,
Special Agent in Charge, Internal Revenue Service, Criminal Investigation Division, announced that on
August 27, 2008, U. S. District Court Judge Donald M. Middlebrooks in West Palm Beach, FL, sentenced
defendant Martti Antila, 63, of Lake Worth, Florida to forty-two (42) months imprisonment, to be
followed by twenty-four (24) months of supervised release. On April 10, 2008, Antila was charged in a
seven count Indictment with preparing and presenting false claims for refunds to the IRS in violation of
Title 18, United States Code, Section 287. On June 25, 2008, Antila pled guilty to willfully preparing and
presenting a fraudulent income tax return to the IRS.

According to court documents and in-court testimony, in 2004, the defendant willfully prepared and
presented to the IRS more than 100 fraudulent Individual Income Tax Returns for tax years 2000 through
2003. The fraudulent tax returns claimed thousands of dollars in refunds, of which approximately
$200,000 was issued and later seized by the IRS from an investment account under the control of the
defendant.

Mr. Acosta commended the investigative efforts of the Internal Revenue Service, Criminal Investigation
Division. This case was prosecuted by Assistant United States Attorney William T. Zloch.

A copy of this press release may be found on the website of the United States Attorney's Office for the
Southern District of Florida at http://www.usdoj.gov/usao/fls. Related court documents and information
may be found on the website of the District Court for the Southern District of Florida at
http://www.flsd.uscourts.gov or on http://pacer.flsd.uscourts.gov.

Technical comments about this website can be e-mailed to the Webmaster. PLEASE NOTE: The United
States Attorney's Office does not respond to non-technical inquiries made to this website. If you wish to
make a request for information, you may contact our office at 305-961-9001, or you may send a written
inquiry to the United States Attorney's Office, Southern District of Florida, 99 NE 4th Street, Miami, Fl.
33132.


